
COUNCIL MEETING – 8TH MAY 2013  
ITEM 13 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Cherrett for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Corporate Management and 
Finance:-  

 
 

“What consideration has been given to transferring Stockton Borough 
Council’s mobile communication network away from Vodafone to a company 
that does not make use of offshore financing structures to reduce the amount 
of tax paid to the UK Treasury?” 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


